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 Dear Secretary of State for Transport,

 Regarding the submission by National Highways- 

         -it has not fully assessed alternatives that would be less damaging to
Stonehenge. For example a southern bypass route would be cheaper even if it isn't
perfect, and a longer tunnel would reduce the impact on the site.

Regards,
 Becky Wood
 
 




